## Safety Committee Meeting Minutes Thursday, October 5, 2017 Administration Building - Old Board Room

**Members in attendance:** Sharay Boynton, Candace Miller, Suzy Compton, Nathan Frymark, Kathryn Humer, Adele Kennedy, Rebecca Lynch, Patrice Morrison, Teresa Peters, Maria

Candace let the committee know that safety posters were distributed across the district. Raise Your Voice for Safety is the slogan. Some members stated they have not seen them so Candace will follow up. Candace also mentioned that Training Now is another platform for training videos.

William Shenko talked to the group about Awards incentives programs. He stresses safety to his groups. He is also incorporating home safety as well. Edward's Risk Management funds the awards.

Samples of protective equipment were shown to the group. Examples of Toilet Tabloid posters were passed around.

The committee discussed topics for January and April meetings. Water and tripping are big accident causes across the district. The committee selected Slips and Falls for January. Carrying is another big issue. That will be the topic for April.